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On Wednesday, August 30, 2023, employees gathered in the atrium of Cambria’s Slab
Manufacturing Facility in Le Sueur, Minn., to honor the service men and women within the
organization for Operation Hats Off to Our Military. Cambria created the program for
employees who have served our country in the Army, Navy, Air Force, Marines, or National
Guard as a way to recognize the sacrifice they made for our country.

“We created this program to recognize our employees who have served, not just on the national
day of remembrance, but every day. We are proud of the veterans and active service members
we have in our organization and the sacrifice they made to serve our country,” said Micah
Aberson, President of Cambria.

Active and former military who work within the Cambria organization will receive hats displaying
their branch of service emblem and years served. Twenty-nine (29) former and current service
members attended Wednesday’s ceremony and received their hats in recognition of their
service.

Cambria will continue to recognize service members’ important sacrifices and contributions to
our country.
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